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Heller Announces More Than $300,000 

For Carson City Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation has awarded the Carson City Airport $332,500 for runaway infrastructure and the installation of an automated weather observing system.     
“With the vast expanses of Nevada, air travel has become essential to the economic health and growth of Northern Nevada. Safety of our airports is of the utmost importance and these funds will help enhance existing facilities and airport infrastructure.  I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.  

The grant for the Carson City Airport will provide funds to prepare design for various improvements including rehabilitation runways and taxiways. The runway and taxiway improvements are necessary to restore the functional integrity of the existing pavement in order to enhance safety. The installation of the AWOS will provide pilots with airport climatic conditions and enhance operational safety.    
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